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MAY 02 2022
Special Order
No. 2022-

SUBJECT 2 RESCHEDULING THE CONDUCT OF THE ONLINE
LEARNING EVENT ENTITLED, “FORESTRY FRIDAYS:
A FORESTRY WEBINAR SERIES”

In connection with the conduct of Forestry Fridays: A Forestry Webinar Series originally
scheduled on May 20 and 27, 2022, the conduct of the said webinar series by virtue of DENR
Special Order No. 2022-233 is hereby rescheduled on June 3 and 10, 2022.

All other provisions of DENR Special Order No. 2022-233 shall remain in force.

This order shall take effect on the date specified herein.

TIRSO P. PARIAN, JR:, CESO IV

Harnessing forestry science for sustainable development



